
November 26, 2013 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Happy Holidays! The 6
th

 grade band will be performing on Tuesday, December 10
th

 

in the Lawn Ave. Gymnasium. Students are to report in the band room at 6:30 pm that 

evening for warm-up.  Participation is mandatory for all 6
th

 grade band members and a 

part of their grade. The students have been working hard on this performance. We 

encourage all to come and enjoy their work. The concert begins at 7:00 pm. 

 

Students are to wear khaki pants and a black shirt. Please, no writing on the shirts.  

 

I want to thank all the parents for supporting the music program and your children who 

are involved with the band. Please sign the permission slip below and return it to me by 

Wednesday, December 4
th

.  

 

Thank you and enjoy your holiday! 

 

 

 

Karyn T Kauffman 

Band Director 

 

 

 

Student’s Name: ________________________________ H.R. ____________________ 

 

___ My child will be at the concert on December 10, 2013 

 

___ My child will be missing the Winter Concert on December 10, 2013 

Reason for missing the concert: 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

Parent signature: ___________________________________ 


